
MPs propose cutting firms’ financial contribution to universal healthcare system  

As many as 61 lawmakers have proposed reducing businesses’ financial contribution to the 
universal healthcare system to 1-1.5% of net profit, instead of 0.25% of their annual revenues 
according to the current law. The proposal was referred to the parliamentary health and budget 
committees for further discussion.   

 


